
 

 
 

            10th June 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 

Transition to Next Year for Year 3 Cohort 

 
As the children will soon be moving onto their new year group in September, we have been reviewing the classes in 

each year group and considering how best to group them in the new academic year.   
 

As such, we are planning to re-group the classes for our current Year 3 cohort. This decision has been made to ensure 
that we have a more even balance of ability across classes. 

 

Over the coming weeks, we will be working together to consider how the children are grouped in September. We will 
be working hard to take into account friendships, ability, personalities and interests to ensure that we get it as right as 

possible for all our children. As you can imagine, this takes a lot of time.  
 

This week, we will begin the process and as part of this, we will be talking to the children – asking them for their 

thoughts on who they might like to be with. This will form part of our decision-making on groupings.  

 
If you have any questions or comments about this, please contact your child’s class teacher – through emailing the 
school office by Wednesday, 19th June. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Tracy Keefe 
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